
AI'R 2 6 1985

Arizona Public Service Company
P. 0. Box 21666
Phoenix, Arizona 85036

Attention: Mr. E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
Vice President Nuclear Production
ANPP Prospect Director

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM DESCRIPTION FOR PALO VERDE 1/2/3

We received your submittal of February 28, 1985 for Amendment 14 to the
FSAR. Amendment 14 included changes to the QA program described in
Chapter 17.1 that are subject to our review. Based on our current schedule
for these reviews, we anticipate that it will require more than 60 days to
complete our review and evaluation of your submittal. We will notify you
of our findings when we have completed the review and evaluation.

Please contact W. J. Wagner at (415) 943-3731 with any questions you have
regarding this matter.

D. F. Kirsch, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Safety
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